
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23-246 7th June 2023 
 

 Please confirm whether:  

  
1. The Health Board have had any independent Royal College 

Reports carried out from 2018 commissioned by the Trust to 
undertake an external clinical review of cases / patients within the 

Trust.  

  
Clarification received: The Royal Colleges referred to are the medical 

royal colleges and faculties referred to below :  
ROYAL COLLEGE OF ANAESTHETISTS  

FACULTY OF DENTAL SURGERY  
ROYAL COLLEGE OF EMERGENCY MEDICINE  

ROYAL COLLEGE OF GENERAL PRACTITIONERS  
FACULTY OF INTENSIVE CARE MEDICINE  

ROYAL COLLEGE OF OBSTETRICIANS AND GYNAECOLOGISTS   
FACULTY OF OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE   

ROYAL COLLEGE OF OPHTHALMOLOGISTS   
ROYAL COLLEGE OF PAEDIATRICS & CHILD HEALTH   

ROYAL COLLEGE OF PATHOLOGISTS   
FACULTY OF PHARMACEUTICAL MEDICINE   

ROYAL COLLEGE OF PHYSICIANS   

ROYAL COLLEGE OF PSYCHIATRISTS   
FACULTY OF PUBLIC HEALTH   

ROYAL COLLEGE OF RADIOLOGISTS   
FACULTY OF SEXUAL AND REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH   

ROYAL COLLEGE OF SURGEONS OF ENGLAND   
FACULTY OF SPORT & EXERCISE MEDICINE (UK)   

  
The Health Board has not commissioned any independent Royal College 

reviews since 2018.   
  

2. to present day?  
If so, please provide :  

Please refer to Q1  
  

3. The number of reports undertaken   

Please refer to Q1  
  

4. and the dates the area/areas where the report was carried 
out.  

Please refer to Q1  
  

5. If the reports concern a specific clinician, the speciality of the 
clinician   

Please refer to Q1  



  

6. Please provide a copy of the report.  
Please refer to Q1  

 


